
Motorist Assurance Program Unveils
Streamlined New Website for Driver Advocacy

Motorist Assurance Program introduces

an enhanced website at Motorist.org,

offering improved access to driver rights

resources and legal information.

WOODRIDGE, IL, UNITED STATES, July 3,

2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- In a

continued effort to promote

transparency, empower motorists, and

advocate for fair traffic enforcement,

the Motorist Assurance Program has

launched a redesigned website at

motorist.org. The updated platform

reflects the organization's long-

standing commitment to driver

education and legal support by

providing clearer navigation, improved

mobile functionality, and better access

to resources.

The site’s new structure simplifies the path for users seeking help with traffic tickets,

understanding civil liberties on the road, or engaging with policy issues. Advocacy areas such as

driver rights advocacy, speed limits, traffic camera legislation, and due process are now easier to

explore and support.

The launch aligns with the Motorist Assurance Program’s broader mission to ensure that all

drivers across the United States have a voice in public policy debates that affect their mobility

and freedoms. The redesign includes enhanced tools for learning, engagement, and legal

empowerment, including access to publications like Driving Freedoms and information on local

and national initiatives.

A Word from the Sr. Director

"This new website is more than a design update—it’s a functional step toward giving drivers the

information and tools they need to stand up for their rights," said Jeff Cox, Sr. Director of the

Motorist Assurance Program.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://motorist.org/
https://motorist.org/who-we-are/
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About Motorist Assurance Program

The Motorist Assurance Program (MAP) is a nonprofit

organization based in Woodridge, Illinois, advocating for

the rights of drivers nationwide. Founded to protect

motorists from unfair enforcement and overregulation,

MAP focuses on issues such as due process, speed limit

reform, surveillance, traffic camera abuse, and the right to

repair. The organization provides legal resources,

educational content, and a platform for grassroots policy

engagement. They are

Located at 3321 Hobson Rd A, Woodridge, IL 60517, United

States3321 Hobson Rd A, Woodridge, IL 60517, United

States.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/828107623

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/5286328
https://www.linkedin.com/company/motorist-assurance-program/
https://www.instagram.com/motoristassuranceprogram
https://www.facebook.com/MAP.MotoristAssuranceProgram
https://www.youtube.com/@MotoristAssuranceProgram
http://www.tiktok.com/@motoristassuranceprogram
https://x.com/Motorist_org
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/828107623
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

